
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REGISTER NOW! 
 

SBIR/STTR Workshop 
 

Get your share of $2.5 billion for high risk innovative projects! 
 

What: This workshop equips you with the skills needed to write a winning SBIR/STTR 
proposal. Each year the federal Small Business Innovation Research (SBIR) and 
Small Business Technology Transfer (STTR) funding programs award approximately 
$2.5 billion in funding to small, high-tech, innovative projects. 

In December 2011, the SBIR/STTR program was reauthorized through 2017. This 
workshop provides a concise overview of the reauthorization implications for the 
SBIR/STTR program and discusses the implications for proposal strategy and 
preparation. Day one covers the Phase I proposal preparation process, emphasizing 
necessary new activities to reflect the authorization changes, and wraps up with a 
similar assessment for Phase II proposals. Day two focuses on the cost proposal. A 
major message in the reauthorization is that proposers and awardees need to 
understand government accounting and comply with its rules in their cost proposals 
and record keeping. 

Who Should 
Attend: 

For-profit U.S. owned businesses having fewer than 500 employees and Oklahoma 
research institutions with an innovative technology and interest in commercialization 
and collaboration. 

When: August 28 and 29, 2012, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Where: Oral Roberts University, Tulsa – 7777 S. Lewis Ave., GC Building, 6th Floor in the 
Trustees Dining Room. Free parking available in the Mabee Center Parking Lot. 

Cost: $30 per day, per person. The Tulsa Metro Chamber is organizing registration. Please 
call Jessica Chaffee at 918-560-0294 to register. 

Contact: Steven Martinez 
Oklahoma Center for the Advancement of Science and Technology 
405-319-8408 
steven.martinez@ocast.ok.gov 
www.ocast.ok.gov 

Sponsors: Oral Roberts University and Tulsa Metro Chamber 
  


